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BVRI e-News April 25, 2014

Dear Katherine, 

The latest news in Bear Valley is all around the Mountain Coop!
There is an effort started by several local homeowners and
some BVRI board members to create the Bear Valley Mountain
Cooperative which is now selling membership shares intending
to purchase the Mountain and Village. A great deal of work,
dedication and thought have gone into this effort and it is well
worth your consideration. You will find below a message from
the cooperative for your consideration. 

More information is available on their website here.

Also be sure to come join the Board and your neighbors at the
annual community picnic on Saturday, July 5th.

BEAR VALLEY MOUNTAIN COOPERATIVE - NEWS!

Memberships Now Available
Hello Potential Bear Valley
Cooperative Members, 
It is now time to buy your
cooperative membership! We are
officially in negotiations with the
owners and plan to complete our
purchase of the Mountain and
Village before the beginning of the
ski/snowboard season. To learn
more about the recent town hall
updates please click here.
 
A couple of questions have come
up that we want to address:
1. Your one time membership
share is just $2,500 and ongoing there is a $300 Annual
Member Commitment (AMC). However, there will NOT be any
requirement to pay the $300 AMC for this first year, so you
should buy your early season pass as you would normally
through the Bear Valley website by the end of the month to get
a killer deal. Your discounts on season passes and pass related
benefits will begin after the 14/15 season.

You WILL receive all other benefits the first year including a
15% discount on all day tickets, services provided at the

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SW75xuGvMVZrjDNY9CEPi8r8rP-8Oq-_NQtOPvDCod4kmn2feIS4Cqo0REwkq-_SmHzs7PngQIFToq3mqZLh6JXajiEL6rZ5iZPj-gxuoGnToG7r20iLAz43S90Ym6g8-PL-iB7ioYyW4iwmbzlWKGKqiPZnaoOy&c=w2kotJYXEEq-li_5x2QSUbuNnj57vP88d1UGVbgBZ_S1pGQN5DcxgQ==&ch=EIawB_1hDIUEPx71fWNUNZr8nhV4s-18cU-gLR6Y-5Sq5xWpqMo2TA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SW75xuGvMVZrjDNY9CEPi8r8rP-8Oq-_NQtOPvDCod4kmn2feIS4CshGAb2lNChh8QZ7vvLxbAMy5ntFKBexou8hmWw6_R6Bi3FFQ9-l8VDZbwCylE_JmbwpyPmhlpsujgQKaLzGrTAC4nb98UQaEK6Qn5H4YtCz-EWyg7xLmu43BwlwkkHkbwGypgA_aphDatruRBu_eQs=&c=w2kotJYXEEq-li_5x2QSUbuNnj57vP88d1UGVbgBZ_S1pGQN5DcxgQ==&ch=EIawB_1hDIUEPx71fWNUNZr8nhV4s-18cU-gLR6Y-5Sq5xWpqMo2TA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SW75xuGvMVZrjDNY9CEPi8r8rP-8Oq-_NQtOPvDCod4kmn2feIS4CiX7D0_pmpx34Gh8p3m9GaD8tJt5hvJJ_vvXjGRLzCLxGYbhwVQ-WpD5saMjvx9fVKGy2OtSfpV-t8dqx3B7dZ3Q6TuwSri-BB7Fziz0xKtn2JP24I06dkb4chiBvKM-7kjzikY40idilx59v8EMUs0=&c=w2kotJYXEEq-li_5x2QSUbuNnj57vP88d1UGVbgBZ_S1pGQN5DcxgQ==&ch=EIawB_1hDIUEPx71fWNUNZr8nhV4s-18cU-gLR6Y-5Sq5xWpqMo2TA==
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1101809630645
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SW75xuGvMVZrjDNY9CEPi8r8rP-8Oq-_NQtOPvDCod4kmn2feIS4CshGAb2lNChhbXWBssHttf5J5ymiG1hKQ5a92VXzJKqnxg3BFkdpq6VsptZ-1llt-XaqFduFQTAUeircoU3dXYWVJmKYvy3pmrkUuXtKivGCMY9_djrrLe0=&c=w2kotJYXEEq-li_5x2QSUbuNnj57vP88d1UGVbgBZ_S1pGQN5DcxgQ==&ch=EIawB_1hDIUEPx71fWNUNZr8nhV4s-18cU-gLR6Y-5Sq5xWpqMo2TA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SW75xuGvMVZrjDNY9CEPi8r8rP-8Oq-_NQtOPvDCod4kmn2feIS4CshGAb2lNChhbXWBssHttf5J5ymiG1hKQ5a92VXzJKqnxg3BFkdpq6VsptZ-1llt-XaqFduFQTAUeircoU3dXYWVJmKYvy3pmrkUuXtKivGCMY9_djrrLe0=&c=w2kotJYXEEq-li_5x2QSUbuNnj57vP88d1UGVbgBZ_S1pGQN5DcxgQ==&ch=EIawB_1hDIUEPx71fWNUNZr8nhV4s-18cU-gLR6Y-5Sq5xWpqMo2TA==
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15% discount on all day tickets, services provided at the
mountain, annual meeting/ski day, "its my treat" vouchers,
50% discount on preferred parking, and early access to lifts on
select days.
 
For anyone interested in business memberships, those will
include free passes and other listed benefits.
 
The website is live and ready to take memberships! Go to this
link to start your membership today.
 
We have exceeded our first week's estimates already but
please act to support the cooperative and buy your
membership share today! 

BEAR VALLEY COMMUNITY PICNIC SATURDAY JULY 5

Saturday July 5th 3:00 PM
The Bear Valley community picnic will be
on Saturday, July 5th at 3:00pm on the
Big Beach. Hosted by the BVRI Board,
this is a great opportunity to enjoy a
great meal and meet some of your Bear
Valley neighbors and Board members.
Tickets can be purchased at the picnic. Raffle and games
precede dinner, which is served at 5:00. Join us!

BEAR VALLEY SUMMER CAMPS

Now accepting
applications!
Bear Valley offers three
kinds of summer camp:
youth skill camps, summer
day camp, and adult
adventure camps. All
campers enjoy mountain
recreation, camp fires, the
rustic camp environment
and the friendships they make with counselors, coaches and
fellow campers.
 
Youth skill camps are high-performance skill camps led by
expert coaches in day or overnight camp environments for
athletes looking to advance their skills in specific sports. Bear
Valley's unique camp environment provides expert training
combined with a selection of mountain recreation, including
activities like swimming, kayaking, hiking, climbing, and
mountain biking.

Bear Valley Summer Camps are now accepting enrollments.
Camps include archery, cheer leading, lacrosse, Soccer, and
more. Learn more here. 

VILLAGE RESTAURANTS AVAILABLE FOR PRIVATE
FUNCTIONS DURING SPRING HIATUS

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SW75xuGvMVZrjDNY9CEPi8r8rP-8Oq-_NQtOPvDCod4kmn2feIS4CshGAb2lNChhbXWBssHttf5J5ymiG1hKQ5a92VXzJKqnxg3BFkdpq6VsptZ-1llt-XaqFduFQTAUeircoU3dXYWVJmKYvy3pmrkUuXtKivGCMY9_djrrLe0=&c=w2kotJYXEEq-li_5x2QSUbuNnj57vP88d1UGVbgBZ_S1pGQN5DcxgQ==&ch=EIawB_1hDIUEPx71fWNUNZr8nhV4s-18cU-gLR6Y-5Sq5xWpqMo2TA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SW75xuGvMVZrjDNY9CEPi8r8rP-8Oq-_NQtOPvDCod4kmn2feIS4CshGAb2lNChh8QZ7vvLxbAMy5ntFKBexou8hmWw6_R6Bi3FFQ9-l8VDZbwCylE_JmbwpyPmhlpsujgQKaLzGrTAC4nb98UQaEK6Qn5H4YtCz-EWyg7xLmu43BwlwkkHkbwGypgA_aphDatruRBu_eQs=&c=w2kotJYXEEq-li_5x2QSUbuNnj57vP88d1UGVbgBZ_S1pGQN5DcxgQ==&ch=EIawB_1hDIUEPx71fWNUNZr8nhV4s-18cU-gLR6Y-5Sq5xWpqMo2TA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SW75xuGvMVZrjDNY9CEPi8r8rP-8Oq-_NQtOPvDCod4kmn2feIS4CshGAb2lNChhpHaXvFMmmg43lp3TQJS1brkv6C91m-STduOFGRqdReeC11k7VmF_QUK8Ky3ZW-MCDlpQkWLrxJ6KGnzEjNzYXHnuT6NgQv_X-vm4OzNvHB46p0PmqfecAI1ZkLbIb6aD&c=w2kotJYXEEq-li_5x2QSUbuNnj57vP88d1UGVbgBZ_S1pGQN5DcxgQ==&ch=EIawB_1hDIUEPx71fWNUNZr8nhV4s-18cU-gLR6Y-5Sq5xWpqMo2TA==
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As of April 20th, Sky High Pizza and
the Grizzly Bar and Grill are Closed
for spring hiatus. If you would like to
book a private function or event. Call
the Lodge 209-753-2327

Creekside Dining Room and Bar is
also closed for spring hiatus and will
reopen June 20th for regular service. In the meantime, the
dining room can be booked for private functions. To check for
availability and receive a quote for your private event, send
email to bvlodging@bearvalley.com or call 209-753-2325.

The Lodge swimming pool will be closed this summer so we will
not be able to offer BVRI members the special swimming
privileges secured the past few years. We encourage you to
consider participating in the Bear Valley Mountain cooperative
to help support the community and bring back these fun
summer activities in future summers. 

SIGN UP FOR THE BVRI EMAIL LIST TO STAY INFORMED!

Add your famiiy and friends too
If you are receiving this email, you know BVRI
sends regular updates that are relevant to the
Bear Valley community.

if you have additional email addresses at
which you'd like to receive our updates or if you have family or
friends who would also like to get the news directly, please click
here to email BVRI Board Secretary, Katherine Aitken-Young
with their information.
 

Thank you for your support. We are pleased to serve the Bear
Valley community.

Sincerely,
 
The BVRI Board 
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